
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT 
Regional Office No. III 

SWLC Bldg., Diosdado Macapagal Government Center, Brgy. Maimpis, 
 City of San Fernando, Pampanga 

Tel. Nos. (045)-455-1613 (fax): 455-1614; 455-1617; 455-1618; 455-1619 
e-mail address : dolero3@gmail.com 

 

 
NOTICE OF FILING OF APPLICATION/S FOR 

ALIEN EMPLOYMENT PERMIT/S (AEP/s)   
 

Notice is hereby given that the following companies/employers have filed with this 
Regional Office application/s for Alien Employment Permit/s (AEP/s): 

 
      

Name and Address of 
Company/Employer 

 
Name and Citizenship of Foreign 

National/s 
 

 
Position/s and Brief Description of 

Functions 

 
1. CENTRAL SUMMIT  
INTERNATIONAL LEISURE 
HOTEL, INC. 
Building 7548, E. Andrew St., A. 
Bonifacio Avenue, CFZP 

  
Mr. CHE-WEI CHAN 
Taiwanese 

 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
 

 
2. GAYA MILMYUN INC. 
247, Frienship Hi-way, Anunas, 
Angeles City, Pampanga 
 

 
Mr. BONG WOO LEE 
Korean 
 
Ms. JEONG SOOK JE (spouse of 
LEE) 
Korean 

 
Executive Chef 
 
 
General Manager 

 
3. MULTIHULLSDIRECT CORP. 
Area 4, Lots 11/12, Argonaut 
Highway, Boton Area, SBFZ 

 
Mr. JEREMY RICHARD THOMAS 
New Zealander 

 
Production Manager 

 
4. FPF CORPORATION 
11

th
 Avenue FAB, Mariveles, Bataan 

 
Mr. SHAOLEI WANG 
Chinese 

 
Merchandiser Consultant 

  
This Notice may also be viewed at DOLE Region 3 website (http://ro3.dole.gov.ph) for a period of 

thirty (30) days. This is to ensure that any interested individuals who is competent, able, willing, and 
available to do the job would have the opportunity and time to access the information, be informed and 
aware of the job vacancy, and be able to file an objection or provide information with the Regional Office. 

 
             Atty. ANA C. DIONE, CPA 
            Regional Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

ADVISORY:  
 
          a. Private establishments are hereby advised to transact labor and employment 
undertakings with only authorized Labor Laws Compliance Officers (LLCO)/ Inspectors who 
are issued valid Inspection Authorities duly signed by the Regional Director. Should there be 



 


